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GISBORNE SECONDARY COLLEGE

COLOUR RUN INFORMATION


Dear Parent/Guardian,

 It is our responsibility to inform you of some of the considerations regarding your child’s participation in the GSC Colour Run on Friday, 15th December (start time 2 pm). All measures have been taken to ensure that this event is as safe and enjoyable as possible for all students. Your child can still participate in the event should you not wish for them to be sprayed with colour powder. The staff will do their best to throw the powder at the torso, however wind and other factors can cause the powder to protrude on the face. You may wish for your child to bring their own eye protection such as sunglasses or goggles. 
The colour powder used in the event is non-toxic, biodegradable and environmentally friendly consisting of 98% corn starch and 2% food colouring. It will likely washout of your child’s clothing, however we recommend that your child wears a plain white shirt that you don’t mind being coloured. After all, that is what the event is all about! If in the unlikely event that the product causes skin irritation it is recommended that it be washed off with water. Out of consideration to our bus drivers, we do ask that all bus travellers bring a towel for the bus ride home and use this to minimize transfer of the colour powder to the seats.

 Based on the toxicology profiles of the powders used, their concentrations in the formulation and the mode of use, the colour powder is considered safe for use.  However, students with respiratory issues, such as asthma, are advised to be careful in their decision to participate. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. Further 
information regarding the colour powder can be found at www.holicolourpowder.com.au. 
PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN THE SLIP BELOW IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR CHILD TO  PARTICIPATE 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN T
PARENT NOTE: Please complete and return to the relevant Year Level Coordinator 

I do not give my permission for ………………………………………………………………….. to participate in the Gisborne Secondary College COLOUR RUN on Friday 15th, December 2023.

Parent/Carer’s Signature …………………………………………………….…….         Date:……………………………………..
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